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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Student,

It is required that each student entering fifth grade must read 3 books over the summer.  The books must be chosen from Mayor Byron Brown’s 2019 Kid’s Summer Reading Challenge list which is available on the following website http://www.city-buffalo.com/ReadingRules. 

Write a one to two paragraph summary on each book that you have read.   Don’t forget to include your name, the title, and the author on the top of each summary, and to have your parent or guardian sign the bottom. Writing responses must display grade appropriate command of conventions such as correct spelling, grammar usage, punctuation, capitalization, and complete sentences.
Optional: In lieu of reading one of the three books, students may visit any Buffalo park, landmark, or significant historical site and complete a detailed summary (approximately one to two paragraphs) that includes information about what they learned, saw, or experienced.
Examples:

Niagara Falls

Frank Lloyd Wright House

Shakespeare in the Park

Fort Niagara

Botanical Gardens

Canalside/Naval Park

Garden Walk

Frederick Law Olmsted Parks

Spirit of Buffalo

City Hall Observation Deck
Colored Musicians’ Club

Theodore Roosevelt Site

Michigan Baptist Church

Forest Lawn

Corning Museum of Glass

War of 1812 Reenactment

These are just a few examples of places to visit. Feel free to be creative and find something that is not listed here.
Happy Summer Reading!
